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To: Jeffrey R. Kasler, Regulatory Policy Advocate, Office of the Lieutenant Governor

From: Matthew R. Oyster, Assistant General Counsel, Casino Control Commission

Date: February 24, 2012

Re: Memorandum of Response to CSI Review – MICS, Table Games, & Advertising Rule
Package

DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

On February 24, 2012, the Ohio Casino Control Commission (“Commission”) received the
Common Sense Initiative Office’s Recommendation Memorandum (“CSI Recommendation”) for the
MICS, Table Games, & Advertising Rule Package.  The Commission appreciates the quick-turn
around of this rule package.

The CSI Recommendation stated that “After clarification of the above issues from the
Commission, we believe this rule package satisfactorily meets the standards espoused by the
Common Sense Initiative. Based on the above comments, it is recommended that the Commission
proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule
Review.”

At this time, the Commission plans to move forward with the original filing of this rule
package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Matt Oyster, at 7-5859 or
matthew.oyster@casinocontrol.ohio.gov.

cc: John Barron, Deputy Director & General Counsel, Casino Control Commission
Patrick Martin, Director of Regulatory Compliance, Casino Control Commission
Jaymi Reynolds, Regulatory & Enforcement Project Coordinator, Casino Control Commission
Susan Choe, Principal Assistant Attorney General, Office of the Attorney General
Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, Office of the Lieutenant Governor
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